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STUDENT PROGRESSION REPORT 2023-24 

Two students of the Department of Hindi of St. Bede’s College, Ms. Arushi Sharma and Ms. 

Shikha Shandil (Batch 2020-23) have successfully completed their studies and achieved their BA 

Degree with Hindi as main subject from the college. Both have taken admission in Punjab 

University, Chandigarh to pursue Master’s Degree in Hindi.    

 


